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December 4, 2024 

To the Very Reverend and Reverend Clergy 
Esteemed Members of the Metropolis Council, Beloved Archons of the Order of St. Andrew, 
Dedicated Members of the Parish Councils and Philoptochos Society, 
Devout Faithful of the Greek Orthodox Communities of the Sacred Metropolis of New Jersey 

Dear beloved Clergy and Faithful, 
It is with much joy and enthusiasm that we are pleased to share with you all of the information for 

the upcoming 10th Anniversary Gala in Honor of the Ten-Year Anniversary of the Episcopal Ordination of 
His Eminence Metropolitan Apostolos of New Jersey, which will take place on Monday, January 13, 2025, at 
The Venetian in Garfield, New Jersey. 

Enclosed with this letter please find the informative Gala Flyer for the ticket sales, as well as the details 
for the various levels of Sponsorships for this highly anticipated event. Please know that all proceeds from 
the 10th Anniversary Gala, as per the wishes of His Eminence Metropolitan Apostolos, will be designated to 
assisting with the sacred Ministries of the Greek Orthodox Metropolis of New Jersey. 

Please know that for Group/parish tickets, parishes are asked to collect the money from their 
parishioners for the ticket sales, fill out the enclosed Table Seating Form, and send one check for all the 
parish's tickets to the Metropolis (the same way that we do for the Honoree/Ambassador Banquets). 

Additionally, please find enclosed the 10 th Anniversary Gala Sponsorship Form. All Sponsorship 
forms are to be completed and sent together with payment to the Metropolis Headquarters, marked Attn: 10th 

Anniversary Sponsorship. 

All checks are to be made payable to the "Greek Orthodox Metropolis of New Jersey - Ministry," with 
"10th Anniversary Gala" in the memo line. For additional information please contact the Metropolis at 908-301- 
0500 or email lOthAnniversarvnj@�mail.com 

Please know that all tickets must be purchased and all sponsorships submitted to the Metropolis by 
Friday, January 3, 2025. We thank you in advance with your assistance and participation in this auspicious 
occasion and we wish all of you a most blessed and Merry Christmas. 
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+ Archim. Philotheos Tomczewski
Vicar of Northern New Jersey
Co-Chairman of the 10th Anniversary Banquet 

Vice-Presi e t of the Metropolis Council & 
Chairman of the 10th Anniversary Banquet 
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